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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

02/06/2023  06:54:402023/1604/A OBJ Ed Absolutely NOT - this whole area has been cheapened enough by the profiteering developers who have ruined 

this place. As a resident I don¿t want any more non natural LED lighting or for this area which gives me a 

headache - there is zero public benefit or interest here. these applications are pointless waste of time - big 

business always wins when camden council are involved so we know where this ends up.
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